
Question on Notice 

No. 928 

Asked on Tuesday, 21 August 2018 

MR A POWELL ASKED THE MINISTER FOR ENVIRONMENT AND THE 

GREAT BARRIER REEF, MINISTER FOR SCIENCE AND MINISTER FOR 

THE ARTS (HON L ENOCH)— 

QUESTION: 

With reference to the property purchased by the former Department of Environment 

and Heritage Protection at 60 Bretons Road, Crohamhurst (Lot 1 and 2 on SP167745, 

Lot 2 on RP810734 and Lot 2 on RP18180)— 

Will the Minister advise (a) the number and species of trees planted since purchase, 

(b) any non-planting based rehabilitation done on site and (c) the floral and faunal 
species identified on the site, specifically those that appear on the protected species 
list?

ANSWER:  

I thank the Honourable Member for the question. 

Revegetation work on the property at 60 Bretons Road, Crohamhurst has included the 

planting of 16,360 koala habitat plants comprising 12 different species, and a further 

strategic planting of 215 plants of various species in riparian sections of the property. 

Non-revegetation rehabilitation carried out on-site has included property maintenance 

and mechanical and chemical weed suppression to encourage natural regeneration of 

forest vegetation.  

Incidental sightings of species recorded at Crohamhurst are available on the 

Queensland Government’s wildlife record management system, ‘WildNet’ at 

https://environment.ehp.qld.gov.au/report-request/species-list/. 

In addition to this list, in November 2016, a specialist survey of frogs was undertaken 

along the riparian corridor on the property which identified three threatened species of 

frog. 

https://environment.ehp.qld.gov.au/report-request/species-list/

